
 

 

CORONA VIRUS UPDATE 23RD OCTOBER 2020 

IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE WELSH 
GOVERNMENT ANNOUNCEMENT OF A 
“FIREBREAK THIS TENNIS FACILITY IS NOW 
CLOSED TO ALL VISITORS, PLAYERS AND 
THE PUBLIC. 

IT WILL REMAIN CLOSED FROM 6:00PM 
FRIDAY 23RD OCTOBER 2020.   

THE CURRENT “FIREBREAK” IS DUE TO END 
AT MIDNIGHT SUNDAY 8TH NOVEMBER 2020 
SO WE ARE HOPEFUL THAT WE WILL 
REOPEN FROM 09:00 AM ON MONDAY 9TH 
NOVEMBER AS LONG AS THE GOVERNMENT 
DOES NOT EXTEND THE “FIREBREAK”. 

PLEASE REFER TO OUR WEBSITE 
CWMBRANTENNIS.CO.UK WHERE WE WILL 
POST REGULAR UPDATES ON THE 
SITUATION AND HOW THE CLUB IS 
RESPONDING TO ANY RESTRICTIONS. 

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/CwmbranLTC

